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P&C Information Pack 

 
Thank you for your interest in our school. We look forward to welcoming you and your family as part of our 
community in 2023.  We have an active P&C engaging with the school to assist our young adults with the 
educational journey whilst attending Centenary State High School. We meet in the Resource Centre every 
third Wednesday of the month at 7:00pm. Water, coffee and tea is provided. We would love to see you 
there! 
 
We have a dedicated group of parents/carers who volunteer their time to help raise much needed funds for 
areas such as, the Student Welfare Fund, providing Scholarships for students and purchasing extra 
equipment needed for the school. Whilst we do not hold fetes, we would still love to see many parents/carers 
etc. help with the smaller fundraising events held throughout the year. We cannot do this alone and if this is 
your “one thing” you can contribute, we would love to hear from you. 
 
The P&C oversee the operations of our Uniform Shop which is open Mondays and Tuesdays between 8:00am 
– 12:00pm. We utilise the service of Flexi-Schools and orders can be placed via this platform and collected at 
the Uniform Shop if you cannot make it in person.  
 
You will find attached important information regarding the following: 
 

• Uniform Shop opening times for ‘Try & Buy’ days 
• School uniform order form 
• School jacket naming order form 
• P&C membership form  

 
Please consider how you can become involved in your students’ education. More information is available on 
the P&C page of the school website.   
 
We hope to see you soon. 
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